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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 77 Beale Street, Room1451
P.d. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177
415/973-4684
Fax 415/973-2313

Gregory M. Rueger

Senior Vice President and

General Manager
Nuclear Power Generation

April 28, 1993

PG&E Letter No. DCL-93-105

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Unit 2
Evaluation of Indications in Accumulator Tanks

Gentlemen:

As discussed in PG&E Letter No. DCL-93-093, dated April 19, 1993, PG&E

hereby transmits additional information regarding an evaluation of
indications in the Diablo Canyon Unit 2 accumulator tanks. The
indications were discovered during the Unit 2 fifth refueling outage by
nondestructive examination.

The indications have been evaluated in accordance with ASME Section XI,
1977 edition through the summer 1978 addenda, paragraph IWB-3122.4. The
evaluation shows that the indications meet the acceptance criteria of
IWB-3600. As required by IWB-3122.4, the areas containing the
indications will be reexamined in accordance with IWC-2420, "Successive
Inspections."

PG&E will inspect the most severe indications (as selected by visual
means during the Unit 2 fifth refueling outage) by ultrasonic
techniques; the inspection will be performed from the accumulator tank
outer diameter during the next inspection period to verify that the
indications have riot progressed beyond the acceptance curves as provided
within WCAP-13689 (proprietary), "Integrity Evaluation of Indications in
the Safety Injection Accumulator Tanks for Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2."
The next inspection period for Unit 2 begins in 1996; therefore, the
reexamination will be scheduled to take place during the Unit 2 eighth
refueling outage.

The enclosures to this letter include: (1) WCAP-13711 (non-
proprietary), and (2) Affidavit CAW-93-452 supporting the proprietary
nature of WCAP-13689. WCAP-13689 was previously transmitted to the NRC

by PG&E Letter No. DCL-93-093. WCAP-13711 is a non-proprietary version
of WCAP-13689.

As WCAP-13689 contains information proprietary to Westinghouse Electric
Corporation, it is supported by an affidavit signed by Westinghouse, the
owner of the information. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which
the information may be withheld from public disclosure by the NRC, and
addresses with specificity the considerations listed in 10 CFR

2.790(b)(4).
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Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information which is
proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR 2.790.

Correspondence with respect to the copyright or proprietary aspects of the
enclosures should reference CAW-93-452 and should be addressed to N. J.
Liparulo, Manager of Nuclear Safety 8 Regulatory Activities, Westinghouse
Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230-0355.

Sincerely,

Gregory H. Rueger

Enclosures

CC: Ann P. Hosfgdon
John B. Hartin (w/enc)
Mary H. Hil.ler
Sheri R. Peterson (w/enc)
CPUC
Diablo Distribution
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ENCLOSURE 1

WCAP-13711 (Non-Propri etary)
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ENCLOSURE 2

Affidavit CAW-93-452
(supporting WCAP-13689)
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